
HAD289  PRELIMINARY CONSULATION ON PROPOSED REVISIONS TO FOOTPATHS 37, 42, 43 & 71

Attendees:   St Hicks, Joanna Kenny (notes), Nick Morris, Sarah Thomson

1 Thanks to Duncan for providing copies of the paperwork

2 Having reviewed the detailed proposals, the Group concluded:

• That most extinguished footpaths had been replaced by an adjacent footpath more inland 
from the cliff edge which the group thought was a sensible approach for the future of the 
footpaths concerned 

• One exception where existing paths were duplicated (between points AA and AC);   the cliff-
edge path was extinguished leaving the one more inland.   This was considered acceptable.

3 The group welcomed the confirmed route parallel with the cliff from Points S to P.   The 
group appreciated the sensitivities around the existing footpath S to T but felt they would not be 
able to oppose its extinction since alternative routes to the road had been provided close by (V to U 
and P to Q)

4 Two points of concern were noted where leaving existing paths unchanged could be affected 
in the near future by future erosion:

• Between Points N and O
• Between Points AB and AC


